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Fair Processing Notice – “The Red (On) Lion”. Online Pub.  
 
Who we are: Your data is being processed by the Campaign for Real Ale, Head office 230 
Hatfield Road, St Albans, Hertfordshire. If you have any questions regarding data 
protection please contact our data protection officer at dataprotection@camra.org.uk . 
CAMRA is a Data Controller registered with the ICO, the governing body who regulates 
data protection compliance. Your data will be processed in accordance with the GDPR as 
per our Privacy Policy.  
 
Why are collecting your data: We are collecting / processing your data in order to 
register you as user of The Red (On) Lion website. By selecting that you are happy to be 
contacted by email by CAMRA you are consenting to be contacted about the Red Lion.  
 
What Lawful reason are we processing your data under: The lawful reason for 
processing has been designated at Consent. The processing of your data is purely done at 
your request in relation to registering to use The Red (On) Lion website.  
 
Processing your data: We will not pass your details to any third parties. Your data will be 
processed in accordance with General Data Protection Regulations and only processed by 
authorised individuals and or companies contractually obligated to process your data in 
accordance with CAMRA.  
 
How long will we keep your data for? We will keep your data until you inform us your 
wish to remove consent for use.  
 
Your rights: You have a number of Rights under GDPR. To review these please visit our 
Privacy Policy and or the ICO .  
 
Consent: You can remove your consent from being contacted by CAMRA by opting out of 
communications via the profile page. 
 
Complaint: If you would like to complain about how your data has been treated then you 
have the right to complain to the ICO. 
 
 


